
 

Friday Phonics Session for Reception Parents 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Following on from our Reading and Phonics meeting to be held on the 25th September, we have also arranged for 
Friday Phonics Sessions for you. 

 

We have arranged 4 different sessions and we are inviting one parent per child to attend one of these sessions in 
which you will see how phonics is taught in school. 

The four sessions will be held on these dates. 

• 11th October 9-9.30am 
• 18th October 9-9.30am 
• 8th November 9am-9.30am 
• 15th November 9-9.30am 

 

Please complete the form https://forms.office.com/e/GsNXRSWyEt by 2nd October to let us know if you would like 
to join us. Please put down a 1st and 2nd choice date and we will endeavour to allocate one of these to you.  
Allocated sessions will be shared with you at the start of October. 

 

Unfortunately, we are unable to accommodate babies and younger siblings due to space. 

No phones are permitted to be used when visiting the school site. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Nicola McNally 

Early Years Leader 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/GsNXRSWyEt

